

Malhamdale Road, Congleton,

Cheshire. CW12 2DF

Phone: 01260 542182

Email:

admin@havannah.cheshire.sch.uk
Web: www.havannah.cheshire.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs S Williams

Email:

head@havannah.cheshire.sch.uk 9<sup>th</sup> September 2022

Dear Reception Class Parents and Carers,

We will be taking the Reception Class children to see the Pantomime 'Aladdin' on Wednesday  $4^{th}$  January 2023. This will tie in nicely with their January topic 'Fairy Tales'.

The children will have lunch at school as normal, then we will travel by coach to the Crewe Lyceum.

The Panto will start at 2pm and finish around 4pm, so we should be back at school before 5pm, but we will keep you posted on the day.

School will provide snacks/drinks for the children, if your child has any allergies or you would prefer them not to have snacks etc. please let Miss Bailey know.

Children must wear school uniform and have a warm coat.

The Pantomime cost is £12.50 per pupil and the coach cost is £8 per pupil making a total of £20.50 to be paid. Whilst this is a voluntary contribution, unfortunately if we don't receive 90% of contributions we will have to cancel the trip. Payments can be made in instalments until the end of November to make it easier.

Payments can be made via ParentPay, where you can also give consent.

If you have any questions regarding this trip please speak to Miss Bailey.

Thanks very much

Havannah Primary School





